

L.dz. 32/2021

Pruszków, January 19, 2021

UEC Electoral and Voting

Monitoring Commission

Dear Mr President,

Concerns: Elections General Assembly UEC 07/03/2021 – Candidature of Mr Krzysztof Golwiej

The board of the Polish Cycling Federation herby announce that, Mr Krzysztof Golwiej, will propose as candidate at the next General Assembly of the UEC on the 7th March 2021 as UEC voting delegate for the UCI Congress.

Krzysztof Golwiej is an experienced person, not only as a businessman but also as a former rider and since 2007 President of the Pomeranian Regional Cycling Federation; he was also chairman of the audit committee in the Polish Cycling Federation and since 2019 President of Polish Cycling Federation. He knows the challenges of the cycling, obtained a great experience in cycling at regional, national and international level.

On Behalf of the Board of Polish Cycling Federation

Your Sincerely,

Krzysztof Golwiej

President of Polish Cycling Federation